



Jan.24, 2022

Dear City Council,

London Cycle Link applauds the Civic Works Committee's recommendation to leverage the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP) for a multi-million-dollar investment to enhance and expand London's active transportation program.

City Council's commitment to the strategic goals of increasing access to transportation options and improving safety for all modes of transportation will lead to a healthier, more vibrant and equitable place to live, work and play.

We believe the projects identified are an important step towards safer and healthier roadways and paths for all, addressing barriers like secure bike parking, and increasing public transit catchment areas. We ask that Council approve the recommendation from Civic Works for staff to submit the projects identified for Intake 3 of the Public Transit Stream for ICIP.

Kind regards,

Molly Miksa

Executive Director

Muksa

London Cycle Link